
2 JUNE 2013

SUNDAY JUNE 2 Pentecost 2TODAY

8.00am
9.15am

11.00am
4.30pm
7.00pm  

Contemplative Worship - Communion   Lois Hosking
Interactive      B Clear / H Hon
Traditional       Rev Dr Warren Bartlett
Family Worship      Belinda Clear
State Youth Games - Warrigal Worship    Alanee Hearnshaw

SUNDAY JUNE 9 Pentecost 3

1 Kings 17:8-16 (17-24); Psalm 145; Galatians 1:11-24; Luke 7:11-17

Today’s 9.15am & 11am services are being recorded

Contemplative Worship - Communion   Rev Evan Laidlaw
Interactive - Communion    Alanee Hearnshaw
Traditional       Alanee Hearnshaw
Family Worship      Belinda Clear
Creative      Alanee Hearnshaw

1 Kings 18:20-21, (22-29), 30-39; Psalm 96; Galatians 1:1-12; Luke 7:1-10

8.00am
9.15am

11.00am
4.30pm
7.00pm  

Glen Waverley
Uniting Church

Welcome to Our Church

GWUC is a faithful, Christ-centred community that meets God and shares 
that unconditional love: meet_god@anytime.with.us

If you’re new to our congregation, please say hello at the welcome table in 
the foyer after the service.

U N I T I N G  C H U R C H  I N  A U S T R A L I A

W E E K LY  B U L L E T I N

Glen Waverley Uniting Church

Cnr Bogong Avenue & Kingsway,
Glen Waverley, VIC, 3150

Office  Hours: Mon-Fri 9am - 5pm
(except Public Holidays)

9560 3580
office@gwuc.org.au

gwuc.org.au

Ministry Team

Rev. Greg Fry
9561 3031 gjandco@bigpond.net.au

Alison Clarkson - Seniors
9560 3167 madingwall@optusnet.com.au

Alanee Hearnshaw - Youth & Young Adults
0402 030 342 alanee.h@gmail.com

Belinda Clear - Children & Families
0400 559 423 baclear@bigpond.com

Club 2013 - Sunday 2 June
If you dine alone please join us for lunch today after the 11am Service. 

Monash Ecumenical Choral Service - Sunday 2 June - 7pm
Please join us at 7pm at Glen Waverley Uniting Church.  There will be 6 choirs 
involved from 5 churches in the Monash area.  Each choir will sing 2 items and 
there will be some congregational hymns as well.  All are welcome.

UCAF - Tuesday 4 June - 10am
UCAF will meet for morning tea at 10am and General Meeting at 10.30am, Room 1. 
The guest speaker will be Anne Catchpole who will speak about Cottage by the 
Sea, Queenscliff. Enquiries - Diana Coles 9874 6457. Goods collected this month are 
for Broadmeadows.

Men’s Fellowship - Tuesday 4 June - 2pm
Meet at 2pm.  Speaker: David Fraser.  Enquiries: Malcolm Chamberlain 9764 0975.

CAE Book Group - Wednesday 5 June - 8pm
Will meet at Deborah Amos’ home, 43 Wilson Road, Glen Waverley. 9560 9690.

Ivan’s Pies
Support the Tennis Club and it’s Annual Pie Drive.  Forms are on the office counter 
and money can be left in the tin in the office.  Enquiries: Eileen Scott 9800 4005.

Craft, Collections, Coffee & Cake - June 15 and 16
Don’t forget to put this date in your diary now.  See the Monthly Bulletin for 
more details.

Adult Group - Friday 7 June - 8pm
"Tales of a Country Parson." Our own Evan Laidlaw is our speaker this month. 
Evan is a vital  part of our congregation and before "retirement" ministered in 
several country parishes. His deep understanding of the trials, tribulations and 
joys of the country coupled with a wealth of spiritual knowledge should make it a 
very interesting night.



Today’s Flowers in the church
In memory of my sister Emma.

Arranged by: Alanee Hearnshaw

What’s on this week?
(Legend: R1-Room 1, R2-Room 2, R3-Room 3, R4-Room 4, K-Kitchen, F-Fellowship Area,
C-Church, H-Hall, V-Vestry, O-Outside Venue)

Monday 3 June  
10.00 am Playgroup  R2/R3 Enq: Office 9560 3580
10.00 am Leisure Time  O Enq: Margaret Fraser 9803 7653
2.30 pm Leisure Time Ctee Mtg R1 Enq: Margaret Fraser 9803 7653
7.30 pm  Communication Ctee R2 Enq: John Snare 9802 3170
7.30 pm Mandarin Fellowship R4 Enq: Jit Tan 0400 607 053
7.30 pm Meditation  O Enq: Graeme or Bobbie 9803 0379
7.45 pm Property Committee R1 Enq: Warren Greenwood 9803 8373
8.00 pm Badminton  H Enq: Ian McMillan 9803 1813

Tuesday 4 June
10.00 am Playgroup  R2/R3 Enq: Office 9560 3580
10.00 am UCAF   R1/K/F Enq: Diana Coles 9874 6457
10am - 2pm The Hub  F Enq: Judith Greenwood 9803 8373
2.00 pm Men’s Fellowship R1 Enq: Malcolm Chamberlain 9765 0975
8.00 pm JNC Meeting  R1 Enq: Vida Foo 9884 1588

Wednesday 5 June   
10.00 am Playgroup  R2/R3 Enq: Kaye Mackinnon 9560 4746
10am - 12noon The Hub  F Enq: Judith Greenwood 9803 8373
8.00 pm Free Spirit  O Enq: Deb Leigh 0411 778 417
8.00 pm Young Adult Group O Enq: Alanee Hearnshaw 0402 030 342
8.00 pm CAE Book Group O Enq: Deborah Amos 9560 9690

Thursday 6 June
9.45 am Ladies Fitness Group H Enq: Jenni Halliwell 9728 5550
10am - 2pm The Hub  F Enq: Judith Greenwood 9803 8373
7.30 pm Community Outreach R4 Enq: Andrew Hosking 9560 1981
7.30 pm Pastoral Team Mtg C Enq: Jan Clear 9803 6820
8.00 pm Badminton & T/Tennis H Enq: Ian McMillan 9803 1813
8.00 pm Uniting Voices  R1 Enq: Barbara Hurst 9803 9346
             Elwyn Pederson 9803 1378
Friday 7 June
9.30 am Lectionary Group R2 Enq: Office 9560 3580
12.00 pm Cooee Scrabble Group F Enq: Sandy Whitfield 0417 597 144
7.00 pm Adult Group  R1 Enq: Bill & Jill Norquay 9884 4800
7.00 pm Youth Group  C/H Enq: Alanee Hearnshaw 0402 030 342

Saturday 8 June
1.00  pm Social Tennis  O Enq: Graeme Pratt 9560 7991

TODAY - Future Directions Steering Committee and JNC
The Church Future Directions Steering Committee is keen to hear your comments 
on the proposed new structures document handed out last week.   So we are 
running a session called "We’re Listening”, and we would like to invite you to a 
time for all to share ideas and feedback.  We want you to tell us your vision for 
the church.  We will have tables set up in Room 1 from 10 until 1 so that you can 
join in discussions or chat one-to-one with members of the steering committee 
and the recently appointed Joint Nominating Committee.  Please come and tell us 
your dreams and visions.

Laptop
If anyone has a working laptop that is surplus to requirements, we have a 
student who is in much need of one. Please contact the office if you can assist.

Wool Needed
Are you a knitter or just have some wool sitting around at home? Kelly Skilton is 
looking for wool for an art installation at State Youth Games on the Long 
Weekend in June. ANY wool will help ... loose wool, balls of wool, any thickness, 
any colour, even spare pre knitted squares of any size that you might have lying 
around! Please bring any donations of wool to the church office by Sunday 2 June.

Concluding of Placement & Farewell to Greg
Greg Fry’s last service at GWUC will be on Sunday June 30th. This service will be a 
combined service at 10am, during which formal recognition of Greg’s conclusion 
of ministry here will take place. Following this there will be an informal time (in 
the church) when we have the opportunity to celebrate Greg’s time with us and 
to honour his work here.  This will be followed by a light luncheon in the hall.

If you would like to contribute towards a gift for Greg, please see Faye Wagon, 
Alanee Hearnshaw or leave your contribution at the church office.

MESSAGES FOR GREG AND JUDY: Pick up an i-Pad card from the office counter 
and write your personal message.  Please leave completed i-Pad cards in the box 
on the office counter.  These will be put together as a gift for Greg and Judy.

Anniversary Letter
Please collect your anniversary letter from the envelopes in the foyer today.  If 
you can take one for a friend (and deliver it in the next couple of days) that 
would be helpful.  Any letters not collected will be posted next week.


